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21 August 2018

Alan Thompson
fyi-request-8379-5ae9b33b@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Alan

Your Official Information Act 1982 request (reference: OIA18/19-0052)

Thank you for your email of 24 July 2018 requesting, under the Official Information Act 1982,
a copy of the PwC report Fire and Emergency New Zealand Operations and Performance
Review: Phase Two, dated March 2018. Please find a copy of the report attached. This report
will also be released on the Department of Internal Affairs’ website.

Yours sincerely

/me /’10/6-6' Crogs

Karen Hope-Cross
Director Operational Services



